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is pleased to announce that its client 
 

 
 
 

has been awarded loan and grant monies from the U.S. Department of 
Agriculture through funding made available by the American Recovery and 

Reinvestment Act, totaling: 
 

$49,679,709 
 

The funding will provide the necessary infrastructure to provide advanced voice, 
video, and data services that exceed 20Mbps to remote and rural communities in 

the service area. 
 

Bodamer Consulting led the team in the preparation of the business case, 
pro-forma financial model and ARRA Application in support of North Central’s 

Business Plan. 
 
 
 

For more information, please contact: 
 

Albert Bodamer, Principal 
Bodamer Consulting, LLC 

770.649.6756 
albert@bodamer.com 
www.bodamer.com 
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